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The Action Group met again on June 7, and a clearer vision is beginning to emerge. 

Progress is summarised in the attached document. The NHS lead, Dr Andy Sant, also 

expressed the wish to write a personal report for publication in the Saltash Observer, and 

this will appear in the next Issue. Watch out for that! 

 

 

The Group meets again on 12 July, and our joint wish is that a more developed vision can 

be outlined then, together with timescales and resource implications. We know this is 

ambitious, and that things can easily come off the rails, but we remain optimistic.  

 

We want to thank the Council again for its support of this project. 
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